
Wimborne Minster are seeking new members for their children's choir known as the 

Wimborne Minster Choristers.  Therefore boys and girls aged eight and over are invited to 

join Wimborne Minsters Choristers Taster morning on Saturday 26th October between 

10.30am and 1pm.  

 

At the Taster Morning Choristers will be able to learn a song with our choir master , see ' 

behind the scenes ' at the Wimborne Minster and enjoy a pizza lunch with some of our 

existing Choristers.  

Did you know our Choristers enjoy expert music tuition, the chance to learn a musical 

instrument,  a varied social programme and in keeping with tradition our Choristers are paid 

to sing .  

 

For more information and to book your child's place please email 

claire@wimborneminster.org.uk.  

 

We would also like to invite Families to our non scary Shrek party on Thursday 31st October 

in the Wimborne Minster Church between 10am and 12 noon. Children accompanied by a 

parent or guardian will be able to participate in a wide range of activities including ginger 

bread men decorating,  pin the tail on Donkey, crafts , lego and games followed by hot 

dogs.  We will also be thinking about what makes a good friend. Suggested donation £5 per 

family . To book your place please email claire@wimborneminster.org.uk 
 


